
 
 
From: Bruce McCarthy   
Sent: Saturday, 9 September 2017 3:24 PM 
To: Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee <IPNRC@parliament.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Re: Subscriber update 
 
More compliance documentation with what outcome? We need holistic mining legislation that holds 
mining companies accountable for the safety of the public across generations by effective mine 
closure rather than imposition of more Safety for workers legislation. The problem is an ethical one 
and one of choice! Compliance is imposition rather than making good choices.  
 
Bruce McCarthy 
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